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May 3, 2016

Mr. Grant Langley, Esq.
Milwaukee City Attorney
841 N. Broadway, Room 716
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Re: Service Contract No.: B0000011586
Passage of 2015 Senate Bill 40, amending Wis. Stat. 71.935

Dear Mr. Langley:

As you know, Harris & Harris, Ltd. (“H&H”) currently operates as a collection agent for
the City’'s EMS accounts under the above referenced contract. Please allow this letter to
confirm that Harris & Harris, Ltd. takes no issue with the City allowing private
ambulance companies to utilize the Wisconsin Department of Revenue’s Tax Refund
Intercept Program (“TRIP”) pursuant to recent changes to Wis. Stat. 71.935, and without
utilization of H&H. As mentioned to Assistant City Attorney La Keisha Butler, H&H wants
to accommodate the City and its EMS servicers in the most cooperative way possible.
Accordingly, H&H will not exercise any challenge or intervene legally with the City’s
initiative to assist the private ambulance companies with TRIP recovery without placing
those specific accounts with H&H.

Thank you for reaching out to our office for confirmation. Should you have any further
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Arnold S. Harris, Esq.
President & CEO
Harris & Harris, Ltd.

cc. La Keisha W. Butler, Assistant City Attorney, via email at: labutl@milwaukee.gov




